
PLEASE DONATE TO THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

COATS FOR KIDS PROGRAM

St. Mary’s Knights of Columbus Council 1129 will distribute winter 
coats to needy children in Park City and Heber in October as part of 
the national Knights’ Coats for Kids Program.

The Knights will accept your donations after Mass during the 
weekend of August 31 and September 1. Please help provide 
warmth for needy children in our community in during cold winter 
months. The goal of the Coats for Kids program is to ensure that no 
child our community goes without a coat during the winter season. 
Please see the Knights after Mass to make a contribution or use the 
QR code to donate.

STMARYSPARKCITY.COM/KNIGHTS

SAT, AUGUST 31, & SUN, SEPTEMBER 1 | GATHERING SPACE AFTER MASS


